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Addendum No. 2 

 

Request for Proposals ES-20-06 
Engineering Consulting Services Redesign of  

Cummings Road Regional Transfer Station 
 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Request for Proposals to provide further information, make 
changes to, or to clarify the Contract Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts of 
the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. 
Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their proposal. This addendum shall form part of the 
Service Agreement. 
 
Question: The conceptual report by Tetra Tech suggested 4 different conceptual designs. Can the RD confirm the 
desired design/option? 
 
Answer: The Regional District does not have a design to follow. The 4 different designs in the conceptual report are 
concepts, which may or may not be followed. The RFP should only consider the preferred conceptual layout which is 
included in the document. 
 
Question: The Engineering budgets per Tetra Tech’s report vary for each conceptual design from a lower estimate of 
$100,852 to $220,912. Does the RD have an engineering budget in mind? 
 
Answer: The Regional District does not have an engineering budget in mind. However, this should be the budget 
proposed with the preferred option. 
 
Question: Can you suggest the length of the construction period and the level of effort the RD is expecting for site 
inspections and contract admin. I’m happy to suggest a construction schedule what I think is realistic, but I feel that 
other firms may underestimate the period which would affect your cost comparison. 
 
Answer: This question forms part of the proposal and preferred option provided by the consultant. The Regional District 
is open for alternative approaches. Construction completion and site being fully operational should be considered as 
stated in the RFP. 
 
Question: Is there a base survey of the Transfer Station? 
 
Answer: No base surveys have been completed for this site. 
 
Question: Has a geotechnical investigation been completed? 
 
Answer: No geotechnical investigations have been completed for this site. 
 
 
Date: March 12, 2020 
 
Addendum No. 2 Received. 
 
              
Signature of Proponent      Name of Proponent 
 

 
Inquiries relating to this RFP may be directed to: 

 
 

Anson Hardjojo, Solid Waste and Waste Diversion Coordinator 
Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 
155 George Street, Prince George, BC V2L 1P8 
Phone: 250-960-4400 / Fax: 250-562-8676 
Email: anson.hardjojo@rdffg.bc.ca  
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